
Workshop

WALKING
TOGETHER

Connecting the past with the present and the present with the future, this
interactive workshop facilitates knowledge, understanding and a sense of purpose
for non-Indigenous Australia to walk together with First Nations peoples. 

With the Uluru Statement from the Heart as a framework, this workshop paves the
way for participants to accept the invitation and confidently walk together.
Together we will find ways to take meaningful and appropriate action in the
journey of reconciliation and gain a deeper sense of who we are as a Nation.

This workshop is a platform to provide relevant information leading up to a
Referendum. Why referendum? Referendum is necessary to alter the Constitution
to recognise the First Peoples of Australia by establishing an Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander Voice.

6:30-9PM | THURS, 27TH JULY 
ADELAIDE PAVILION | VEALE GARDENS, SOUTH TERRACE ADELAIDE

Join us to champion a movement
where all Australians walk together
to construct a better future.

MORE INFO:
jakirah@yes23.com.au | 0418945803  

FACILITATED BY NICOLE LAUPEPA AND JACQUI PARKER

 YES23SA, Don Dunstan Foundation
& Reconciliation SA Present:

REGISTER FOR

THE WORKSHOP

https://action.yes23.com.au/walking_together_workshop_mfaz9ru4gm8agbo7y2cpzg


With the Uluru Statement at its heart, Nicole and Jacqui have created a stimulating and
pertinent workshop that speaks to non-Indigenous Australia about what we need to do right
now to accept the invitation to walk together.

Their relationship and energetic dynamic exemplifies this, and their ambition is to pass on
this incredible opportunity and skill-set to others so we can better Australia.

These women have been friends and collaborators since 2018. Nicole, a First Nations
woman, and Jacqui, a second-generation Holocaust survivor, have drawn on their
commonalities, skills and friendship to create a truly special synergistic alliance.

Both women have a deep belief and love in the human spirit and as such have a strong
sensitivity to issues that unfairly impact on communities.

Nicole comes from the lands of the Gomeroi people, and from the Murri Gubbi clan of the
Kaputhin moiety of the Madhaa skin group. Currently a senior leader with Youth Off The
Streets, Nicole’s expertise is in early intervention, child protection, out-of-home care,
homelessness, domestic and family violence, alcohol and other drugs, as well as criminal
justice.

Jacqui has vast experience as an educator, holds a Master in Social Science and a deep
awareness of culturally responsive practice. 

Their life experiences and world view has powered their collaboration on the Walking
Together Project. 

NICOLE LAUPEPA
AND 
JACQUI PARKER

Jacqui (left) and Nicole (right)

Contact details

Email WalkingTogether@youthoffthestreets.com.au
Find us on Facebook at
https://www.facebook.com/groups/walkingtogetherproject
Scan the QR code

To connect with Nicole and Jacqui, or to register your interest in
workshops or training


